
  

 

 

 

 
 

June 22, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Exciting things are happening at The Angelus Corporation and we want to share some important 

news with you. It is our pleasure to announce that we are expanding our business to a new 

headquarters. Since we opened for business nearly 50 years ago, loyalty from customers like you 

has fueled continued growth and now we need more space to serve you better. Given the current 

times of the COVID-19 pandemic, the additional space will also allow for better social distancing 

and provide added safety for our staff and visitors. 

Our business will be fully operational during the moving process and you will not experience any 

changes or delays in service, production, or shipping during this time. We will continue to offer the 

same friendly service at our new address, starting on Monday, June 29, 2020.  

Please update your records with our new contact information: 

The Angelus Corporation 

W220 N1051 Springdale Road  

Waukesha, WI 53186 

 

Our phone numbers and email addresses will remain the same, as will our website address and 

social media accounts. 

 

As a valued customer, we thank you for your business and for taking the time to update your 

records. If you have any questions about the new location or our services, please call us at  

(262) 246-0500 and we’ll be happy to help. We look forward to serving you at our new location! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John P. Lytle 

Global Sales & Marketing Director 

 


